
                                   
December 2022 

 

Notice of Head Office Relocation 
 

Dear valued partners: 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to express our gratitude for your continued support. 

 

We, the personnel of Restar Device Corporation, are pleased to announce the relocation of our head 

office to create further group synergies and new businesses as the Restar Group, which aims to 

become the Electronics Value Platformer. 

 

On this occasion, we are determined to further improve our services to meet your expectations. 

We sincerely appreciate your continued support.  

 

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Soichi Nakamura  

President  

Restar Device Corporation 

 
[New Address] 

Restar Building, 2-10-9 Konan, Minato-ku, 

Tokyo 108-0075 Japan 

Phone: +81-3-5781-1013 

Fax: +81-3-5781-1021 

Effective date: Monday, January 30, 2023 

 

Map of New Head Office 
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